From: Sharon Rooney

Sent: Tuesday, November 18, 2014 3:27 PM
To: Erin Perry

Subject: FW: 208 plan

Hi Erin,

Here are Mark’s suggested edits to the plan - Thanks, Sharon

From: Begley, Mark (DEP) [mailto:mark.begley@state.ma.us]
Sent: Tuesday, November 18, 2014 2:50 PM

To: Sharon Rooney

Cc: Rendon, Paul (MIL)

Subject: 208 plan

Hi Sharon,

Below are a few minor suggestions on the Draft 208 Plan related to the Upper Cape
Water Supply Reserve.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Mark

Mark J. Begley

Executive Director

Environmental Management Commission
Building 1204, W. Inner Rd.

Camp Edwards, MA 02542

Office: 508 968 5127
Fax: 508 968 5128

Format: Suggested inserts are in red, suggested deletes are underlined.
Page 4-18, last paragraph: second sentence:

For example, the Upper Cape Regional Water Supply Cooperative is a regional
agreement to supply water to the four Upper Cape towns of Bourne, Falmouth,
Mashpee and Sandwich. Management of the Cooperative is by a Board that
represents the four public water supply systems - the Town of Falmouth, Bourne
Water District, Mashpee Water District and Sandwich Water District.



Page 6-10, first paragraph:

The northern 15,000 acres contains four public water supply wells, three wells as
part of the Upper Cape Regional Water Supply Cooperative discussed on page 4-18
above, and one well as part of the Bourne Water District. The EMC is assisted by the
Community Advisory Council (“CAC”), which consists of the following members: one
each from Falmouth, Bourne, Sandwich and Mashpee; one family member resident
of the JBCC; two representatives from the military; one from the Cape Cod
Commission; one from the Wampanoag Tribe; one from the Upper Cape Regional
Water Supply Cooperative; and five other at-large members. All members are
appointed by the Governor.

Page 6-10, second paragraph:

The MAARNG operates two facilities in the Reserve (Camp Edwards) with individual
septic systems: Range Control and the Ammunition Supply Point (ASP). The U.S. Air
Force’s Cape Cod Air Force Station also operates septic systems at their facility
within the northern 15,000 acres.

Page 6-15, first paragraph:

Open space is one of the region’s most valuable assets. Nearly 30% of the Cape’s
upland is currently protected as open space. This significant accomplishment can be
attributed to foresight and investment by all levels of government: designation of
the Cape Cod National Seashore in 1960 by the federal govern-ment; establishment
of the 1,900-acre Nickerson State Park in Brewster and 700-acre Shawme Crowell
State Forest in Sandwich; the northern approximately 15,000 acres of Joint Base
Cape Cod protected as public conservation land since 2002, protection of large
town-owned conservation areas like the 4,700-acre Sandy Neck Park in Barnstable,
the 383- acre Beebe Woods in Falmouth, and the 800-acre Punkhorn Parklands in
Brewster. In recent years, Cape communities significantly increased local land in
conservation through smaller purchases, ranging in size from 1 or 2 acres to 200+
acres.



